
THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE PARKS COMMISSION OF THE 
VILLAGE OF MONTEBELLO 
WAS HELD ON THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 8, 2018 
AT VILLAGE HALL,​ ​1 MONTEBELLO ROAD, MONTEBELLO, NEW YORK​.  
 
THE MEETING WAS CALLED TO ORDER AT 7:40 P.M. 
FOLLOWED BY THE PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE. 
 
 Present: Amy Rapoport Chairperson 

Robert Israel Member 
Howard Hochberg Member  
Warren Berbit Village Attorney  

 
Absent: Bob Congionti Member 

Josh Goldstein Member 
Maureen Danzig Member  
Tony Piazza Member 

   
Recording Secretary: Amy Rapoport Chairperson 

 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:40 
 
Attended: Howard Hochberg, Robert Israel, Amy Rapoport and Warren Berbit, Esq. 
 
Absent: Bob Congionti, Joshua Goldstein, Maureen Danzig, Tony Piazza 
 
No minutes were approved from December. 
 
We had a short meeting on February 8. 
Our proposal for a phase of the Montebello Trail is on hold due to some legal issues. We did 
discuss surface materials, the path on the east or west side of Hemion Road and it’s direction 
toward Route 59 crossing at the old shopping center through the new “Montebello Crossing”, 
Taagaste Monastery and to the library. 
 
We had a discussion about the park and the ice skating that is going on. 
 
This is not allowed, it is clearly written on the entry sign and if the signs at the ponds are still 
there it’s clear too. If there are skaters please report it to the Police. 
 
The question was asked if the bubblers prevent the ice? I guess not since there is skating going 
on. Question as to whether or not they are still functioning, they are solar driven. 
 

https://maps.google.com/?q=1+MONTEBELLO+ROAD,+MONTEBELLO,+NEW+YORK&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=1+MONTEBELLO+ROAD,+MONTEBELLO,+NEW+YORK&entry=gmail&source=g


meeting adjourned 8:20 
 
Respectfully submitted by Amy Rapoport-Chair 


